LRDA General Membership Meeting
Held August 1, 2019

Meeting Minutes

The August 1 General Membership meeting was held at the Elks Lodge at 7:30 pm. Folders were
distributed to team captains for the Fall Season. Several were missing the LRDA Rules and Regulations
as well as the current Financial Statements from the League Secretary.

Captains were instructed to check their folders and come see the secretary after the meeting to obtain
the missing documents.

Ron Frechette resigned as league secretary just prior to the start of the meeting. In accordance with the
LRDA Bylaws the Board of Directors appointed Kelly Fleming to take over as secretary for the remainder
of Ron’s elected term of office. Mark Brown was asked to step up as Rules Chairman in Kelly’s place. He
accepted and was appointed to that office.

Although no league vote was required per LRDA Bylaws, at the Vice-Presidents request the President
asked the members in attendance if they had any objections to the appointments. None were voiced
and a show of hands was unanimous in the affirmation of the appointments.

Changes to the Fall season play were announced. $25 Member fees/dues and $35 Bar Fees are not
required to be paid until the 3™ week of league play. Self addressed stamped envelopes to the league
treasurer were included in the team folders. The weekly score sheets have gone back to triplicate
copies. The original (white) copy is to be mailed into the league secretary each week. The second
(Yellow) copy is for the home team’s folder and the third (Pink) copy is for the away team’s folder.
Captains are no longer required to send text photos of the score sheets each week. Self addressed
stamped envelopes to the league secretary were included in the team folders. Correction labels to the
newly appointed secretary will be hand delivered to each team on the first night of league play.

An announcement was made about events at Verizon arena on league nights. During those events LRDA
members scheduled to play at the Elks Lodge can park in the Elks Parking lot at no charge. However
space is limited and therefore teams may wish to meet at a separate location and carpool to the Lodge.
Other options include playing the match a day or two early and or changing the location of the match to
a neutral bar. Those options are at the discretion of the team Captains.

It was announced that league start time would be at 7:30 as usual.

No other new business was discussed and the meeting was adjourned.



